Gilgandra Public School

Safe, Respectful, Learners
Principal
Michael Darcy



Phone: 02 68472 043 Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Dear Year 6 and Parent/Carer,

As we approach the end of 2024 Mrs Briggs is requesting two photos of your child to be included in the Year 6 video to be shown at the Year 6 Farewell in December and on our school Facebook page. Note that only one of these may be used in the creative process.

Please note:

- Baby photos are ideal or a toddler photo
- A photo of your child before they started school. If you don't have either of these, we can work with any photo you can provide of your child at a young age.

Options

- Child to bring in photos which will be scanned and returned on the same day.
- Email high resolution photos to kylie.briggs11@det.nsw.edu.au

Tips

- Original printed photos either sent in, scanned or a high-resolution digital photo are preferred.
- Taking photos from Facebook will reduce the quality of the photo, avoid if possible
- If your only pictures are damaged slightly, still send them in we may be able to repair digitally.

Photos are requested by Friday 13th September.

Thank you,

Michael Darcy Principal